23 August 2024

Lozano Nora

HKID no.: \

Dear Nora,

I would like to inform you that my husband and I will go to UK in September and we will stay there for at least 6 months. Therefore, we are no longer hiring a foreign domestic helper from 31 August onwards. Your last day of service will be on 31 August 2024.

Thank you for your support to our family in the past 9 years, you showed a willingness to learn and carried out your work in a cheerful manner. I wish you every success in your future career.

Yours faithfully,